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Westinghouse Water Reactor weanecnnciegycivision

Electric Corporation Divisions sex 355
P;ttsburgn Pennsylvania 15230

July 11, 1980
CAW-80-38

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Special Projects Branch
Division of Project Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phillips Building
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

APPLICATION FOR WITHHOLDING PROPRIETARY

INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

SUBJECT: WCAP-9753, " Inadequate Core Cooling Studies of Scenarios with
Feedwater Av:iiable, Using the NOTRUMP Computer Code"

REF: Letter (0G-36) from Reed (Commonwealth Edison Company) to Miller,
dated July 17, 1980

Dear Mr. Miller:

The proprietary material transmitted by the referenced letter supplements
the proprietary material previously submitted concerning the Westinghouse
development of ECCS models. Further, the affidavit submitted to justify
the material previously submitted, AW-77-18, was approved by the Commission
on October 28, 1977, and is equally applicable to this material.

Accordingly, withholding the subject information from public disclosure is |
requested in accordance with the previously submitted affidavit and appli- '

cation for withholding, AW-77-18, dated April 6,1977, a copy of which is
attached.

Correspondence with respect to this application for withholding or the
accompanying affidavit should reference CAW-80-38, and should be addressed
to the undersigned.

Very~truly yours,
I
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/bek Robert A. Wiesemann, Manager
Attachment Regulatory & Legislative Affairs
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cc: E. C. Shomaker, Esq.
Office of the Executive Legal Director, NRC
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